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2013 Sergeants Exam Update 

Earlier this year I was happy to announce that the Department will offer the first 
Sergeant's promotional exam in seven years this fall. In talking to many of you since 
then, I know you'Ve been studying for the exam. 

So this is an important opportunity to remind everyone that the deadline to apply is 
31 August at 2359 hours. The $25 application fee must be paid by 8 September at 
2359hours. 

Opportunities for promotion like this have not been frequent enough in recent years, 
and they undoubtedly create a stronger Department while enhancing individual 
knowledge and abilities. 

It is my hope that if you have not yet applied you will before the deadline passes 
because this exam is an important opportunity to continue building on your talents 
and showcasing your commitment. 

As Superintendent, one of my primary goals has been to ensure effective, formal 
leadership at every level to assist in moving our mission forward. I would like to thank 
you for your continued dedication to our Department, our Mission, our City and our 
residents. Your efforts are the force behind our progress in reducing overall crime, 
shootings and murders. Thank you for all you do. 

Garry F. McCarthy 
Superintendent of Police 
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